
VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH PROFESSIONS 
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
February 3, 2006 
Fifth Floor 
Conference Room 4 

 Department of Health Professions 
6603 West Broad Street 

Richmond, Virginia  23230 
   
PUBLIC HEARING  A public hearing on proposed changes to the regulations governing 

the Prescription Monitoring Program was held beginning at 2:00 
p.m.   

   
PRESIDING:  Robert A. Nebiker, Director 
   
STAFF PRESENT:  Sandra W. Ryals, Chief Deputy Director, Elaine Yeatts, Senior 

Policy Analyst, Ralph A. Orr, Program Manager 
   
PERSONS PRESENT:  None 
   
COMMENTS:  There were no comments made on the proposed changes to the 

regulations.  Written comments may be received through February 
22, 2006 and be directed to Elaine Yeatts, Senior Policy Analyst 
for the Department.   

   
ADJOURN:  The hearing adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 
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